From: Jim Shannon [mailto:jshannon@anchorgea.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 4:43 PM

To: Fowler, Lara

Cc: Robert Montgomery; Margaret Murphy; Paul Schlenger; Greg Hueckel
Subject: Chehalis Enhancement Projects Phase 1 Report

Lara, the Phase 1 Report of the Chehalis River Mainstem and Tributaries Comprehensive
Salmon Habitat Enhancement Plan is ready for distribution to the Flood Authority stakeholders.
The Phase 1 Report locates, lists, and briefly describes enhancement projects in WRIA 23. Phase
2 will prioritize these projects on an ecological basis for stakeholder use and will be available in
early April. The Phase 1 report is located on the Anchor QEA SharePoint site. Directions to
download the report are below. Please distribute the below directions through Pat Anderson’s
stakeholder email list.

Click on below link to go to Anchor QEA SharePoint Site.
https://projects.anchorgea.com/sites/ChehalisEnhancementSOW

Enter the below username and password.

username: Chehalis SOW
password: wria-23

Click on ‘Workshop’ on the left hand side of the page. Click on file and download.

Thank you and let me know if you have any questions.

Jim Shannon
Senior Scientist

ANCHOR QEA, LLC
jshannon@anchorgea.com
720 Olive Way, Suite 1900
Seattle, Washington 98101
D 206.903.3387
F  206.287.9131
C 206.601.1554
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